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ISSUE: EDUCATION, HIGHER EDUCATION 

I recently had the opportunity to help cut the ribbon on the newest building on the campus

of St. John Fisher College. The Integrated Science and Health Sciences building will provide

students and faculty with state-of-the-art classroom and lab space, and will help better

prepare our future nurses, pharmacists and other clinical professionals for career after

college. Another beautiful building and great addtion to one of Rochester's finest colleges!

Click here for more photos from the Fisher Ribbon Cutting!
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